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Subject: Re: The Second Seder
To: David Roskies <daroskies@JTSA.EDU>

Dear Professor Roskies,

| have forwarded your email to both Anyas. Anya Sheternshis email is
Shternsh@sas.upenn.edu and Anya Levitov email is levitova@wharton.upenn.edu.
| hope that you have heard from them by now. Let me know if you have not.

| am very excited to see you and our many of Project Judaica family soon.
Thank you do much for the invitation!

Sincerely,
karina

----- Original Message -----

From: David Roskies <daroskies@JTSA.EDU>
To: <anna.shternshis@st.antonys.oxford.ac.uk>
Cc: <shternshis@sant.ox.ac.uk>

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2001 12:22 PM
Subject: The Second Seder

>

> >

> >Do you know yet whether you and your finance can join us for the second
> >seder on April 8?

> >Do you happen to have Lev and Anya's e-mail?

>

>
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